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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 10.07.2020 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 

 

Pupil SLT 2019 -2020 

A huge thanks to Zofia, Bartosz, Erin and Max for being superb ambassadors at Holy Family School this school year.  We are sure that they will continue 

to be leaders as they journey through high school and beyond! 

 

We look forward to starting the voting in September with pupils and staff for our new Pupil Senior Leadership Team. 

 

We have enjoyed another lovely week here in school, our Year One children have certainly been thrilled to be back with the staff and their friends.  

What a lot of laughter and learning we have seen! 

 

Year Six are continuing with their learning, rebuilding friendships and preparing themselves for their next step. 
 

Year 6 Transition 

Our Lady’s Catholic High School has a dedicated area on their website for their the pupils transferring in September.  Year 6 parents should have 

received a letter with a password to access the information.  If you have not received the password please contact OLCHS. 

 

The pupils will welcome Mrs Howard, from Our Lady’s Catholic High School, on Monday who will talk to them about this very important transition. 

 

 

Sunday’s Gospel  

Jesus tells a story about a man who sows some seeds.  The seeds fall on the path, on rocks, in thorns and in good soil.  Only the seeds that fall on the soil 

grow to become healthy plants.  Those who listen to God’s word and grow in love are like seeds in the good soil.  While we may be worried about the 

future, let’s also try to see what good things could bear fruit in the fallow stretches of our lives. 



 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Howdy Folks! 

 

It’s Elsie April Westray here reporting from Holy Family School.  Well things are certainly different in this place these days …. many of my pupil friends are still working 

(hard I hope) and playing safely at home.  However, I had a wonderful day meeting my Year One and Year Six friends again.   

 

I was absolutely delighted to see them all again as I have missed them terribly.  In fact when my human mum pulled up in the staff car park it made me cry because I was 

so excited.  

 

I had a superb run around the field first thing in the morning – this gave me a chance to have a good sniff all around – one of my favourite pastimes!   

 

With only one more week before the long summer holidays I am even more excited about September and I hope you are too! 

 

Anyway, that’s all for today, 

 

Over and out 

 

Elsie April Westray (live at Holy Family School) 
 

Coronavirus 

Do not leave home if you or someone you live with has any of the following: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough 

 a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste 

Check the NHS website if you have symptoms 

 

 

Reports 

End of Year school reports will be sent out next week along with details on School reopening in September.  Statement of accounts will also be included. 

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/check-if-you-have-coronavirus-symptoms/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

New Uniform 

We would love for all pupils to return to school, in September, in the new uniform but we understand that these last few months have been financially very difficult.  To help 

with this, children may come into school in their old school uniform until October half term. 


